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   I wish to object to the above proposal on the following grounds:  The tunnel project  could  damage
this  ancient site. Remote sensing has revolutionised archaeology in recent years, transforming our
understanding of ancient landscapes. Im sure there will be plenty more to discover here if this project
does not go ahead. 
Susan Barrington.




